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Via Email

Angela Wilga

Telephone:  
Mobile:  

Dear Mr Sims 

Many thanks for your letter concerning the above application. 

I would like to object to this for the following reasons:

 There are already numerous food outlets along the parade where the mobile unit is 
likely to be placed.  There is always a revolting small in the area and I notice the 
current food shops to not dispose of their rubbish  well.  I frequently walk around 
the back of the shops and am astounded at the rubbish that the vendors store at the 
back of their premises.  It attracts rats - I've seen them!  The van, being open, will 
smell even worse.

 There are already a few shops along the parade that sell alcohol.  I do not think it is 
necessary to have another one (from 11.00 pm - 5.00 selling alcohol), especially 
as people are not disposing of their bottles/cans in the bins provided.  Instead I find 
them in Boston Grove filled with urine!  Also, I believe drinking and driving needs to 
be discouraged, not encouraged as this van would do. 

 The memorial garden across the road from the service area (on the corner of 
Sheffield Road/Farnham Road) Is beautifully kept by the Council - thank you.  
Unfortunately, people just hang out in it late at night drinking and leaving their 
rubbish.  A food/drink van will just add fuel to the fire.  I understand that the garden 
is there for all to use but I think it's unfair when it is left with rubbish. 

  There has been a van in the service area for a while and I notice groups of people 
hang out outside the van and in the car park right next to it.  I believe it makes 
people feel uncomfortable when they have to walk by.  Again, rubbish from the van 
is left everywhere!  

Many thanks for the opportunity to express my concerns regarding this application and 
should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time 
(details above). 

Yours sincerely 
Angela Wilga 
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K Tilby 

I object to the application outside 222 farnham road as there have been food trucks there 
before and people acted stupid. Police had to be called multiple times due to loud music cars 
racing and revving. The customers would come down the road and go to toilet and throw 
there food rubbish and alcohol. We could never get to sleep as there was shouting and overall 
being idiots. If this application goes through we would never get any peace or sleep due to the 
noise the street would be full of alcohol food rubbish and urine (this has happened before and 
had rats). My mum and others down the street goes to work at 5am they would not get any 
sleep if this goes through. The off-licence down farnham road sell alcohol late at night and 
people sit in the little Park across and get loud and abusive and overall dangerous we finally 
got some peace when the last food truck went of off business.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature
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Dear Mick,

I am writing to you in response to the consultation letter sent to us by you dated 23rd 
November 2018 regarding the Application for a Street Trading Consent-Farnham Road-South 
(Service Road, Slough. SL2 1DE).
We as residents of XX Sheffield Road, Slough have got serious concerns on this proposal. 
We are already experiencing issues with individuals who use the Farnham Road off-licenses/ 
eateries; they frequently gather on the corner of Sheffield Road/Boston Grove in a drunk 
manner, causing commotion and urinating openly as well as throwing their thrash i.e. beer 
cans and take away boxes in our bins and driveways. 

This already occurs at night and having this proposed late night service will only serve to 
increase the occurrence of these kind of activities and will affect our quality of lives. We 
have young children and this is not the kind of environment we want our children to be 
exposed to while they are in the “supposed” security of their own home. So we strongly 
object this application.

Feel free to contact me if any further discussion on this is required.

Kind Regards,
Kamran Ahmed
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As a resident of Boston Grove, I would wish to express complete objection to any such plan 
for food trade on Farnham road.

 I have discussed the matter with other family members who live with us, who also agree that 
we are subjected to a constant unwelcome smell of takeaway food throughout the day, 11am 
onwards. There was a kebab van on the proposed sight for a number of years and the smell it 
created was terrible.  Also it led to an increase of litter around the area from people not 
disposing of rubbish responsibly. 

There has also been a growing problem of rats in this general area and I daren't say the 
growing number of food shops has been a major contributing factor. 

I sincerely hope we are not subjected to any more food trading ventures around here. Surely 
there are already enough places to feed the obesity epidemic on Farnham road without more 
being added. 

Kind regards Shazia Khushi 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.


